
 

 

Minutes of meeting of PEAA 
Held at The Conservatory, Papworth Everard 

Tuesday 21st April 2009 
 

Attending:-  Cliff Bignold (Chairman), David Stalham, Val Stalham, Rod Marriner, 
Geoff Wadsworth, Paulette Beynon, Mark Evans. 
 
Item no Detail Action 

1 Welcome by Chairman  

2 Minutes of previous meeting- accepted as 
true reflection 

 

3a PEAA Logo Pendragon School are keen to assist in running a 
competition for the children.  Paulette to continue 
discussions. 

3b Fundraising aims and raised beds for 
disabled 

No progress.  Jo Dawson to pursue action 

3c List of needs for PEAA for PPC to provide Not completed.  GW to continue action 

3d Contact with other Allotment Association 
with intention of visiting 

Jo Dawson has arranged visit to Haslingfield 
Allotment Assn Sunday 10th May.  Some members are 
attending and will report back to next meeting 

3e Pursue interest in allotments by disabled 
persons in the community 

On-going - Jo Dawson 

3d PEAA website maintenance It is understood that Damian Golding is to take this 
over from Buddy Kadri 

4 Ideas for next Parish Newsletter Appeal for new members to attend next meeting to 
include less able bodied persons I.e. wheelchair users 
and those with restricted mobility 

5 Recent meeting with Parish Council It was decided at this meeting, with the approval of 
the PEAA members that two members should join in 

a ‘Working Group’ to take land acquisition matters 
forward.  GW and VS to represent.  GW to make 
contact with PC to set up initial meeting. 

6 Letter form Bidwells, Land agents for 
Varrier Jones Trust 

A discussion took place between members present as 
to the content of this letter.  Opinion formed was that 
Bidwells are pushing us towards plot 1 in its 
proposed extended form. 
 
a)  .The meeting agreed to keep our options open on 
plots 1, 2 and 8 
 
b)  To join in a working party with the Parish Council 
on future actions. 
 
c)  To await response from Karen Kenny of NSALG 
who has been sent a copy of the Bidwells letter. 
 
d)  To brief the working party representatives prior to 
the first meeting with specific instructions.  Karen 
Kenny should be invited to the first working party 
meeting with approval of PC 

7 AOB PB advised that the Pendragon school are happy to 

promote the PEAA in their school magazine.  PB to 
liaise further on content and timing 

8 DONM Next meeting to be Monday 18th May at 19.30hrs in 
the Conservatory 

9 There being no further business, the 
meeting was closed at 21.05 hrs 

 

 


